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SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY ~ WEDNESDAY  THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY
1 2 3
Town Hall Closed
New Year’s Day
4 ) 6 7 8 9 10
Town Council Plan Commission | Board of Zoning
Work Session Work Session Appeals Meeting
@ 7:00PM @ 7:00PM @ 7:00PM
11 12 13 14 15 16 17
Redevelopment
Commission Storm Water
Meeting Board Meeting
@ 6:00PM @ 7:00PM
18 19 20 21 22 23 24
Town Hall Closed Town Council Plan Commission
Martin Luther Public Meeting Public Meeting
King Day @ 7:00PM @ 7:00PM
25 26 27 28 29 30 31
Storm Water Police Commission
Board Meeting Meeting
@ 7:00PM @ 7:00PM

Cedar Lake Town Hall ® 7408 Constitution Ave, PO Box 707 Cedar Lake, IN 46303

: €
koo,
: —exmbrg}iryd@y 1‘&’

133rd Ave Road Construction Update

The INDOT 133rd Ave Roadway Reconstruction Project on the west side of Town is
winding down for the winter. In an attempt to make the road as safe as possible for
the traveling public and emergency vehicles during the winter months, the center
lane of traffic will remain closed but has been wedged in areas where there are
significant grade changes between existing and proposed roadway elevations.
Please continue to use the temporary outer lanes for travel and please obey
all construction signage including the 20 mph speed zones. The center
lane should only be used in case of emergencies or to yield the way for
emergency vehicles. Roadway construction will continue again in the
spring with a proposed completion date of June 2015, weather
permitting. We appreciate your patience during the construction
process and are all looking forward to completing the final phase of

our Town’s main entrance from the west.
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Dog Tag Renewal Pot Holes and Repairs

This winter season has already hit our town hard. Extreme
temperatures and precipitation have given us the perfect
formulation for pot-holes, and they have come through in
numbers. The Public Works Department is out with multiple crews
filling these holes with cold patch and the total-patcher (when
applicable). The melting snow and

occasional rain can mask these holes

Dog owners are required to renew their licenses annually at the

Clerk-Treasurer’s Office located at 7408 Constitution Avenue during

business hours, Monday - Friday 8AM-5PM. During the months of

January through March 31st, the cost is $10 per dog with a maximum

of three dogs permitted at each residence. After March 31st, the cost :

will be $15 per dog. A valid rabies certification is required in order to 'f -

renew the license. It is the responsibility of the dog owner to ensure . with water, so please be aware of the

that the rabies shots are renewed per veterinarian’s certificate. For those 3 * road and weather conditions. The

who are unable to come to the Town Hall to renew the dog license, we will S *ﬁ pot-hole crews make frequent stops,

accept a copy of the valid rabies certificate, and payment by check, through «—, so please pay attention to any flashing

the mail or the drop box at our parking lot. Upon receipt of your information and - lights or crew members that may be on

payment, we will process your license and mail it to you. For more information, the road. Together we can stay safe
please call our office at (219) 374-7000. and keep our streets maintained!

- - .

R'.. "-'i:\
o w3 e

‘at

Adopt a Fire Hydrant Keep Your Driveways Clear

As the winter months continue to dump snow on the Region, we
have received lots of calls from residents about snow buildup on
their driveways. Snow plows do a great job of keeping our roads
clear but often there is residual snow pushed in front of driveway
entrances. You can help prevent snow plows from blocking your
driveway by clearing a portion of the road shoulder immediately
adjacent to your driveway. Doing so provides an area where snow
from the plow truck can be deposited before reaching your
driveway. (See illustration below.)

The Cedar Lake Fire Department is asking for your help during the
winter months by keeping the snow around the fire hydrant clear near
your house. It would be very helpful if you adopted the hydrant as a
very important part of your property. During a fire every minute
counts. In fact, every minute a fire doubles in size, so the sooner we
can get water on it the better. Remember, if you have a fire hydrant
near your house you can notify your insurance company and may
receive a lower rate. The Cedar Lake Fire Department thanks you for
all of your help and cooperation during the winter months!
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2014 Building

Department Permits

The Cedar Lake Building Department is excited to
share with its residents that as of November
2014 we have estimated a total of 104 new
home permits for 2014, we are still awaiting final
counts for the month of December. Last year, we
reported 100 new home permits which was a
significant increase from 2012 and 2011, with
61 and 30 new home permits reported. In 2014,
the Town of Cedar Lake had several commercial
permits pulled for the new Detailed Dental Offices
and Bobb Auto Group. The new Town Complex
restroom facility and Centennial Clubhouse were
also open for use in 2014. The Town of Cedar
Lake is continually seeing growth in our
community and is looking forward to another
successful building year in 2015!

New Indoor
Imagination Center

GenMove is proud to present the Indoor
Imagination Center & mini-coffee bar area
located at the Monastery Clubhouse, 9800 W.
129th Avenue, Cedar Lake, IN. On Mondays,
Wednesdays, and Fridays, from 9am to Noon
parents and children ages 2- 6 can enjoy the
Imagination Center during preschool playtime
for wee ones and can enjoy the play village,
daily art area, and relax with a cup of joe. On
Tuesdays and Thursdays the Imagination
Center is reserved for Active Adult pursuits.
Anyone interested in providing a recreational
activity in this space should contact us online
via our website. Saturday mornings will
include Art & Cooking classes for a nominal
fee for preschool age children. Please check
GenMove's website for winter program dates
and additional registration information.

www.genmoverecreation.com




